
   
Dear Valued Client, 
 
Kid Physical – wishes to let you know that it is the policy of our agency to 
continue to provide care and services in accordance with your personal 
choices regarding Advance Directives. 
 
Our staff will review these choices with you during admission and throughout 
your care. We will make sure your healthcare team knows of your wishes. 
 
We request that you keep us up to date on any changes that you make 
regarding Advance Directives. We also request that you provide us with a 
copy of your Advance Directives.  
 
If you have any questions about this or any other matter, do not hesitate to 
call our office at 860-593-6868. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Kristy Miller, RPT  
Administrator 


